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59 Belsize Lane 
London NW3 5AU 
England 

Sr Patricio Aylwin Azocar 
Presidente de la Republica de Chile 
Palacio de La Moneda 
Santiago 
Chile 

19 July 1992 

ARLH 

Dear President 

1 am writing to ask you to investigate the disappearance of Maria Flores Barraza, who 

disappeared after interrogation by the security forces in Santiago, following her arrest on 
2 April 1976. Her children still do not know her whereabouts. 

In accordance with the United Nations Universal Declaration of Human Rights (Articles 3, 

9 and 10) 1 ask for a full, independent judicial enquiry into her tate, and that those 
responsible for this violation are immediately brought to justice. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr John A G Bremner 
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